
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 8/11/2021 4:50:52 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

08/11/2021 

MR Rowan Millar 
23 Ross ST 
Nsw NSW 2099 

RE: REV2021/0034 -231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107 

I think that this development is way overdue , and will be a huge improvement to the whole 
area. 
It will provide services for many people to use, and aesthetically dramatically improve the area 
also. 
Can't stop healthy progress . Thanks 
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